



## Welcome Back!

Dear Esteemed Parents and Students,

Welcome back to another exciting school year at Future International School! As I enter my fourth year as principal, I am filled with gratitude for the trust and support you have shown our school community. It is an honor to continue our journey together, working hand in hand to provide your children with the best possible educational experience.

To our new students and their families, we extend a heartfelt welcome. Joining a new school can be exciting and daunting, but please know that we are here to support you every step of the way. Our dedicated staff and teachers are committed to making your transition smooth and ensuring you quickly feel at home in our FIS community.

This year holds special significance for us at FIS, as it is our inspection year. We are eager to demonstrate our students' outstanding growth and progress. Over the summer, we made several improvements to our campus, including renovating two classrooms, three offices, and the boys' restroom. These updates are just the beginning, and we plan to continue our renovation project during the upcoming summer vacation to create an even more conducive learning environment.

I am delighted to introduce some excellent new additions to our teaching team who bring fresh energy and expertise to our school:

- Ms. Assia, High School English Teacher
- Ms. Sara and Mr. Khaldoun, Primary English Teachers
- Ms. Iman, ICT Teacher
- Ms. Nour, Arabic Teacher

We are also thrilled to welcome back familiar faces who play crucial roles in our school:

- Mrs. Rasha exudes warmth and hospitality upon her return to the reception area.
- Mrs. Shamma undertakes the role of Supervisor for Girls in Grades 7-12, offering nurturing support to the students.

As we move forward into this school year, I want to share the key priorities that will guide our efforts:

- 1. Closing the Achievement Gap: We recognize that some students face academic disparities, which were further compounded by the impact of COVID-19 Pandemic has had on learning, particularly in English Language Arts and Math. We are dedicated to addressing these academic disparities and helping every student reach their full potential.
- 2. Improving Literacy Rates and MAP Scores: Enhancing our students' literacy levels and performance on the MAP assessments is a top priority. We are committed to providing the resources and support to help our students excel.













3. **Fostering an Inclusive and Diverse Community**: At FIS, every student should feel valued, respected, and included. We will work tirelessly to create a school environment that celebrates diversity and strengthens student relationships, regardless of ethnicity or nationality.

As we embark on this new academic year, I want to thank you for your continued trust and partnership. Together, we will make this a year of growth, learning, and achievement for all our students. I am excited about what lies ahead and look forward to all that we will accomplish together.

I look forward to seeing everyone tomorrow, August 26, 2024.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Tonia Williams

Principal

**Future International School** 

Jona Williams









## أهلا وسبهلا بعودتكم!

أعزائي أولياء الأمور والطلاب الكرام،

مرحبًا بكم مرة أخرى في عام دراسي رائع آخر في مدرسة المستقبل الدولية! مع دخولي عامي الرابع كمديرة، أشعر بالامتنان للثقة والدعم الذي أظهرتموه لمجتمع مدرستنا، إنه لشرف كبير أن نواصل رحلتنا معًا، ونعمل جنبًا إلى جنب لتزويد أطفالك بأفضل تجربة تعليمية ممكنة.

ولطلابنا الجدد وأسرهم، نعرب عن ترحيبنا الحارلكم، قد يكون الالتحاق بمدرسة جديدة أمرًا مثيرا ويخلق التساؤ لات، ولكن يرجى العلم أننا هنا لدعمك في كل خطوة، يلتزم موظفونا ومعلمونا المتفانون بجعل انتقالك سلسًا والتأكد من شعورك بسرعة وكأنك في بيتك في مجتمع مدرسة المستقبل الدولية.

يحمل هذا العام أهمية خاصة بالنسبة لنا في مدرسة المستقبل الدولية لأنه عام التفتيش من قبل دائرة التعليم والمعرفة لدينا. نحن حريصون على إظهار النمو والتقدم المتميز لطلابنا. خلال فصل الصيف، أجرينا العديد من التحسينات على المبنى المدرسي، بما في ذلك تجديد فصلين دراسيين وثلاثة مكاتب وحمامات الأولاد. هذه التحديثات هي مجرد البداية، ونحن نخطط لمواصلة مشروع التجديد الخاص بنا خلال العطلة الصيفية القادمة لخلق ببئة تعليمية أكثر ملاءمة.

يسعدنى أن أعرفكم على بعض المعلمين الجدد ذات الكفاءة الممتازة والخبرة الذين انضمولفريق التدريس لدينا:

- السيدة أسيا، معلمة اللغة الإنجليزية في المرحلة الثانوية
- السيدة سارة والسيد خلدون، معلمين اللغة الإنجليزية للمرحلة الابتدائية
  - السيدة إيمان، معلمة تكنولوجيا المعلومات والاتصالات
    - السيدة نور، معلمة اللغة العربية

يسعدنا أيضًا أن نرحب مرة أخرى بالوجوه المألوفة التي تلعب أدوارًا حاسمة في مدر ستنا:

- تظهر السيدة رشا الترحيب والضيافة بعودتها إلى منطقة الاستقبال.
- تتولى السيدة شما دور المشرفة على قسم الطالبات في الصفوف 7-12.













## وبينما نمضى قدمًا في هذا العام الدراسي، أود أن أشارككم الأولويات الرئيسية التي ستوجه جهودنا:

1. سد فجوة الإنجاز: نحن ندرك أن بعض الطلاب يواجهون فوارق أكاديمية، والتي تفاقمت بسبب تأثير جائحة
كوفيد-19 على التعلم، لا سيما في فنون اللغة الإنجليزية والرياضيات. نحن ملتزمون بمعالجة هذه الفوارق
الأكاديمية ومساعدة كل طالب على تحقيق إمكاناته الكاملة.

2. تحسين معدلات معرفة القراءة والكتابة واختبارات MAP: يعد تعزيز مستويات معرفة القراءة والكتابة لدى طلابنا وأدائهم في تقييمات خطة عمل MAP أولوية قصوى. نحن ملتزمون بتوفير الموارد والدعم لمساعدة طلابنا على التفوق.

3. تعزيز مجتمع شامل ومتنوع في مدرسة المستقبل الدولية: يجب أن يشعر كل طالب بالتقدير والاحترام
والاندماج، سنعمل بلا كلل لخلق بيئة مدرسية تحتفي بالتنوع وتعزيز العلاقات بين الطلاب، بغض النظر عن العرق أو الجنسية.

بينما نبدأ هذا العام الدراسي الجديد، أود أن أشكركم على ثقتكم وشراكتكم المستمرة. معًا، سنجعل هذا العام عامًا للنمو والتعلم والإنجاز لجميع طلابنا. أنا متحمسة لما ينتظرنا وأتطلع إلى كل ما سنحققه معًا.

أتطلع لاستقبالكم ورؤيتكم غدا الاثنين 26 اغسطس 2024.

أطيب التحيات،

Inna Williams

دكتور تونيا ويليامز

المديرة

مدرسة المستقبل الدولية









